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RE: Conoravirus Memo #26 REVISED
Child Care Guidance Regarding State of CT Travel Advis

March 26, 2021 Removal of text related to Executive vel that have
expired.

The Office of Early Childhood understands that programs

impacted by Governor Lamont's executive orders related ory is to
follow travel-related guidance from the Centers f se Cahtrol and Prevention (CDC) and the
CT Department of Public Health (DP

e orders as they are issued for
olicy pertaining to those who travel

, site at the program;
e Thete i ide with the travel advisory.

Phone: (860) 500-4412 - Fax: (860) 326-0554
450 Columbus Boulevard, Suite 301
Hartford, Connecticut 06103
www.ct.gov/oec
Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer


https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/travel-during-covid19.html#before-you-travel
https://portal.ct.gov/Coronavirus/travel
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fofficeofthegovernor.cmail19.com%2Ft%2Fj-l-qhuuukt-tidhjyitkr-q%2F&data=01%7C01%7CDebra.Johnson%40ct.gov%7Cf1af42290d1c421ef48908d82dd8b8a4%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0&sdata=gu9wAAUlEUMC4Kxr7lq6v459sgydWYjeQN4MhR9pFe0%3D&reserved=0

